
 

 

 

  SERVICE ALERT FROM CARTA    

210 Detours – EFFECTIVE Tuesday March 19, 2019 

Coming St. will be closed starting tomorrow, Tuesday 3/19/19 thru Sunday 
3/26/19; closures will occur daily from 8am-4pm. 

Rt. 210 will be detouring during the road closure.  The route will run down St. 
Phillips to Wentworth, and then travel Wentworth down to Pitt St. then travel to 
Calhoun St. to resume the route. 

One stop will be missed: Stop 535 located at Coming St. and George St. 

Closest stops near Stop 535 are: 
• Bus stop 545 located on Wentworth St. near Coming St.  
• Bus stop 536 located on St. Phillip St. between George St. and Wentworth 

St. 



Stop missing due to Coming St. detour-Stop 535 located at Coming St. and George St. 

Closest stops near Stop 535 are: 
• Bus stop 545 located on Wentworth St. near Coming St.  
• Bus stop 536 located on St. Phillip St. between George St. and 

Wentworth St. 
 

 


